
 

 

 

ASX RELEASE 30 June 2015 

DIRECTOR RESIGNATION 

The Board of Torian Resources Limited (ASX:TNR) advises that Sunil Dhupelia has resigned as a 

Director of the Company, effective today, in order to pursue an opportunity that requires the 

relocation of his family overseas. 

The Board of Torian want to thank Sunil for his significant contribution during his tenure as a 

Director of the Company and wish him the best of luck in his future endeavours.  

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Elissa Hansen 

Company Secretary 

02 9290 9606 
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